

TO: The Honorable Charlie Justice, Chairman, Board of County Commissioners

The Honorable Members of the Board of County Commissioners

FROM: Julie Marcus, Supervisor of Election

DATE: May 3, 2022

RE: Precinct Boundary Adjustments

RECOMMENDATION:

IT IS RECOMMENDED THAT THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS APPROVE THE ADJUSTMENT OF PRECINCT BOUNDARIES.

DISCUSSION:

This Resolution establishes new precinct boundaries resulting from redistricting by the Florida Legislature of congressional, state senate and house districts; from redistricting by the Pinellas Board of County Commissioners of commission districts; and from redistricting by the Pinellas County School Board of member districts.

I will provide established and approved new precinct alignments prior to or at your meeting. And upon your approval, I will send new voter information cards to all voters.

In accordance with the requirements of Florida Statutes, I will submit to the Secretary of State written descriptions and revised precinct boundary maps. I will also post this information at my offices.